DRINKING WATER WARNING

[Enter Water System Name] [(Enter WSID Number Here)] 

Please Conserve Our Drinking Water

Due to the recent flooding the [ENTER WATER SYSTEM NAME] is requesting all of our users to conserve water.  Please refrain from non-essential uses such as extended showers or leaving the water running for dish washing.

What should I do?

Take shorter showers.
Match the water level to the size of the load of laundry.
Run the dishwasher with full loads only.
Turn the water off when brushing teeth, washing hands, and doing dishes.


What happened? What is being done?

We are struggling to maintain an adequate volume of water to continue serving all of our users.  By conserving our drinking water we have a better chance at keeping a sufficient quantity until things have returned to normal operation.

Thank you for your efforts to conserve our drinking water.

For more information, please contact [ENTER CONTACT PERSON] at [ENTER CONTACT PHONE]. 

Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who may not have received this notice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing homes, schools, and businesses). You can do this by posting this notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or mail.

